ITEM 12
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

COUNCIL MEETING

-


4 NOVEMBER 2010 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Susan Hall
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety)
	Question 4:  
“Can you update the Council on any responses received as a result of the Motion passed on 8th July 2010, regarding the Kenton Road right turning?”



